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LG Electronics, Inc. 

111 Sylvan Avenue 

Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632 

 

 

February 3, 2020 
 

California Energy Commission 
Dockets Office, MS-4 
Docket No. [20-FDAS-01] 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
 

RE: Comments in Response to Introduction to Flexible Demand Appliance Standards 
       [Docket Number 20-FDAS-01] 
 

LG Electronics appreciates the opportunity to submit comments to the CEC Flexible Demand Appliance 

Standards Docket number: 20-FDAS-01. Senate Bill 49. We appreciate the collaboration that continues 

to be encouraged by the California Energy Commission and shared between its stakeholders. 

 

LG Electronics is the world’s leading consumer and commercial electronics company with approximately 

$56 billion in annual sales in 2020, 40,000 employees and over 20 manufacturing and technology 

research centers around the globe. LG Electronics launched its first connected refrigerator in 2002. Since 

then, we have launched wider range of new generation connected appliances, including smart air 

conditioners, smart ranges, smart microwaves, smart dishwashers, smart washers and dryers, and smart 

water purifiers under a single platform named ThinQ. We continue to be a leader and innovator of 

connected and energy saving technologies. We, also, have been working with various partners to bring 

energy saving opportunities with our demand response ready products. 

 

LG Electronics looks forward to participating in the stakeholder process as this proceeding develops. If 

we can offer any technical assistance during the process, please let us know. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Han 

Director, Open Innovation and Partnership 

john.han@lge.com 

mailto:john.han@lge.com

